Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.miiwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 22, 2009

Gurmeet K. Dhillon, Agent
Ridge Plaza, Inc.

2003 S. Valley Spring Dr.
New Berlin, WI 53151

Dear Mr. Dhillon:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and
Malt license be granted.

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Common Council elected to return your application
back to the Licenses Committee at the request of Ald. Tony Zielinski to allow additional
neighborhood testimony on your application. You will be notified when your application is
rescheduled before the Committee.

Sinceyely,

50l D/, o fia 7™

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090832

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 5§3202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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W&Ukee Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk
Jim Owczarskl

www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 22, 2009
Colleen Knight

2549 S. Kinnickinnic Ave. #106
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Knight:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Licenses Committee elected to reconsider and hold
your application. You will be notified when your application is rescheduled before the Committee.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090832

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks ® Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 22, 2009

Joseph Brueggemann
1730 N. 118th St.
Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Mr. Brueggemann:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Common Council elected to reconsider and return
your application to the Licenses Committee. You will be notified when your application is
rescheduled before the Committee.

incerely,

//?MQW a

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090832

City Hall ® Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk
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Wal]kee Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov December 22, 2009 Deputy City Clerk

Brian C. Randall, Agent
Bootleggers of Milwaukee, LLC
2602 North 88" Street
Wauwatosa, W1 53226

Dear Mr. Randall:

This is to notify you that on December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses
be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension based upon a police report and neighborhood
objections and the additional requirement that the rooftop bar be removed from the premise
description.

On December 10, 2009, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal
applications for Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses in which the Committee
recommended that your licenses be renewed with a thirty (30) day suspension, and that the
rooftop bar be removed from the premise description. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 22, 2009
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Commiittee.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, your objections and arguments,
the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your
Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance licenses with a thirty day suspension based upon the police
report and neighborhood objections and the additional requirement that the rooftop bar be
removed from the premise description, also based on a police report and neighborhood
objections.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., January 15, 2010, through midnight,

February 13, 2010.
/ ) W

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
File Copy

City Hall ® Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W} 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 22, 2009

Randal O. Ali
4552 N. 68th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Ali:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common
Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

@hﬁ
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090832

City Hall * Room 205 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Oftfice of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www. miiwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 22, 2009
Christopher Brunette

426 N. Port Washington Rd.
Grafton, WI 53024

Dear Mr. Brunette:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common
Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090832

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 22, 2009

Leonard Palek
503 N. Wisconsin St.
Berlin, WI 54923

Dear Mr. Palek:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common
Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

cerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF090832

City Hail » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 22, 2009

Hilario Santos and Jose Santos
1906 W. Windlake Ave.
Milwaukee, W1 53215

Dear Mssrs. Santos:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Junk Collector (Truck)
partnership license for the premises at 1906 W. Windlake Ave. (“Santos Junker
Relocator”) be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your
non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $50 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of
Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

%

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF090832

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 563202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

December 22, 2009

Raul Varela-Rodriguez
1629B S. Muskego Ave.
Milwaukee, W1 53204

Dear Mr. Varela-Rodriguez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the
premises at 2501 W. Greenfield Ave. (“Fiesta Restaurante”) be denied. The Committee made

such a recommendation based upon aldermanic testimony.

Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
Deputy City Clerk

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s

recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s

recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75

administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

/

2l Ol B

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF090832

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ® Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456

Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 22, 2009
Hakam Hamed, Agent

Silver Spring Food Town, LLC
3979 W. Victory Creek Dr.
Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Hamed:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, December 8, 2009, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt
license for the premises at 6350 W. Silver Spring Dr. (“Silver Spring Food Town”) be denied.
The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and
aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, December 22, 2009, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF090832

City Hall » Room 205 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
December 22, 2009 Jim Owczarskl
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
Megan L. Rafko
311 North Story Parkway

Milwaukee, W1 53208
Dear Ms. Rafko:

This is to notify you that on December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police
report.

On December 10, 2009, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of December 22, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "D"
Bartender license with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m., January 1, 2010, through midnight,
January 10, 2010.

228 ool

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
File Copy

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



Oftice of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov December 22, 2009 Deputy City Clerk

Clint A. Sturm
1606 South 116 Street, No. 1
West Allis, WI 53214

Dear Mr. Sturm:

This is to notify you that on December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police
report.

On December 10, 2009, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your license be renewed with a ten (10) day suspension. You were
further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its
meeting of December 22, 2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council
Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear,
and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "D"
Bartender license with a ten (10) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect between 12:01 a.m. January 1, 2010, through midnight,

January 10, 2010.
%w

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
File Copy

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov December 22, 2009 Deputy City Clerk

Richard Heater
2364 North 103™ Street
Wauwatosa, WI 53226

Dear Mr. Heater:

This is to notify you that on December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license not be renewed based upon nonappearance.

On December 10, 2009, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your license not be renewed. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 22,
2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of
City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your Class "D"
Bartender license based upon nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action
with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

NS AN

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
File Copy

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (41 4) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov December 22, 2009 Deputy City Clerk

Jorge Avila
6580 South Carroll Circle
Franklin, WI 53132

Dear Mr. Avila:

This is to notify you that on December 8, 2009, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license not be renewed based upon nonappearance.

On December 10, 2009, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your license not be renewed. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of December 22,
2009 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of
City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right
to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common
Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written
objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council
adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew your Class "D"
Bartender license based upon nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action
with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
File Copy

City Hall » Room 205 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 © Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.govi/cityclerk



